
The Academy is committed to supporting students and families with all
aspects of uniform orders and registration.

On May 19, 2022, FlynnO’Hara will be on campus from 11:00 am to 3:00
pm to complete measurements and submit all uniform orders. We will
gather your shipping information during the completion of your
re-enrollment package, which is due on May 16, 2022.

On this day, parents do not need present. There will be CSA staff
accompanying the representatives.

2022-2023 Uniform Changes:

● Pre-K 3 to 3rd Grade will have the same uniforms.
● 4th-8th Grade Boys will not include pants this year.
● 4th-8th Grade Girls will have no changes.
● All students will receive a black CSA Zip Up Fleece.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Jessica Sanchez at
609-643-0370.


